
 
 
     April 7, 1936. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Frankfurter: 

 Thank you for your letter of the 6th. 

 I haven’t seen the Liberty League Supreme Court’s pronouncement on my 

opinion in the A.A.A. case.  All that I know is a brief notice of it which I read in 

yesterday’s Times.  Evidently they think that the majority opinion needs the aid and 

comfort of their support. 

 You doubtless have read by this time the Court’s opinion in the Jones (Securities 

Act) case.  It was written for morons, and such will no doubt take comfort from it.  But I 

can hardly believe that intelligent people, trained in the law, will swallow such 

buncombe. 

 I shall be glad to see Fulton whenever he comes.  You might remind him that Mrs. 

Stone is at home for tea Monday afternoons and I usually join her after five. 

 With best regards, I am, 

    Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Professor Felix Frankfurter, 
Harvard University Law School, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts. 
 


